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Friday 9th February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Below is a weekly update from all three EYFS classes.  We hope you enjoy reading and seeing 

what has been happening this week in your child’s class.   

Have a lovely half term.    

Mrs Reeve & the EYFS Team 

reeve@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our EYFS Mission Statement 
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Class Sunshine 
 

Hi all, 

It is hard to believe we have already done one term in 2024! Its flown by.  

This week in maths we have been learning about number 4 and how it is 

made up of smaller numbers. We used the manipulatives to help us see this. 

We have also been on a shape hunt, looking for squares and rectangles.  

 

 

 

 

We have finished reading our story Sam and Dave dig a hole and have been learning alternative words for 

tired, such as exhausted, fatigued, wiped out and drained.  

In our phonic lessons we have been practising our rhyming skills, dropping parcels at the correct station. 

For example, we delivered the pan and man to the Fan Station and the bear, chair, and hair to the Pear 

Station. We have also been learning about alliteration and have come up with funny names for everyone in 

our class, ask your child if they can remember their own name.  

Our Pamper afternoon was a resounding success. The children enjoyed using all their senses and it was a 

relaxing end to what has been a very busy half term. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                       MESSAGES 

After the holidays we are going to be launching our new theme, Team G.B. As part of our work we are 

going to be looking at different modes of transport, so would love some photos of your children on trains, 

trams, planes, bikes or anything more unusual you might have travelled on.  Please email them to Mrs 

O’Mahoney.  

Have a lovely holiday, 

Mrs O’Mahoney and Miss Healey 

omahoney@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk           healey@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk 
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Class Star & Class Moon 

 

 

We cannot believe we are at the end of another half term! We have worked hard this half 

term and we have all made lots of progress across the curriculum.  

 

 

 

 

 

We have enjoyed learning about our five senses in science and we have had fun 

investigating how our senses help us. This week we took part in a ‘Senses Spa Afternoon’. 

We relaxed whilst soaking our feet in warm soapy water with cucumber on our eyes, 

refreshed our faces with damp cotton pads, gave each other a hand massage using hand 

cream and meditated whilst doing our rainbow breathing around scented candles. 

 

 

 

 

In maths we have found and made matching pairs, spotted doubles and combined two 

amounts.  

In preparation for Valentine’s Day, we have thought about who we love and people who 

are special to us and made them a card. 

After the holidays we are going to be launching our new theme, Team G.B. As part of our 

work we are going to be looking at different modes of transport, so would love some 

photos of your children on trains, trams, planes, bikes or anything more unusual you might 

have travelled on. Please feel free to send in a copy or email them in. 

We hope you have a lovely half term break with your family- get lots of rest and have lots of 

fun! Miss Pomfret and Miss Cummins 

     pomfret@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk            cummins@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk 

 

mailto:pomfret@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:cummins@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk

